
Dear Chief of Staff Fred Sembach,  
  As a constituent and a concerned citizen I am concerned that the redrawing of Pennsylvania's district 
maps is not being done openly, or with input from citizens. Please do the right thing for our State and 
refer these suggestions to the State Government Committee: 
  Open up the mapping portal so citizens can submit maps that can be viewed by committee 
members and the public. 
  Use the values outlined in the Legislative and Congressional Redistricting Act when evaluating 
maps OR share with the public the criteria and values they will use to evaluate maps before maps 
are drawn and presented. 
  Ask that committee members be reminded that FDPA testified at their first hearing (or review and 
use key elements in your testimony). 
   Ask that your comments be considered testimony and posted online (if you are comfortable with 
that). 
  This is your responsibility, please do what you were elected to do. 
Very sincerely,  
  Elaine Olson, RN, MA  Manheim, PA 
 

https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/wehEm_vu1NBVXOKYSqOxTO2QBfQ5yyB9x9zC3RTxqLcdiEAmLigEywBsBbyhNqP6_wkHhiSu82zsOuaZn7vNohdbmWQik_Oi3t8agdhtoI7ttSZL_grRGXcLNJv5TMD5_EjJZeDlCDZba-2lJ0rqiW_4ijtMMAH9Tdx3CBPK7L7ye-eO7NM5PIwLZIR9-aK4W9SbxZM92zQjvEFHu81i0epAqesSLPIhoRTs6E2wulfmooNjOpnSKfh6XMJUBTLMPLQHtx9m5bjxjI_lZ5uzUcxfFXNpZ7f3fLK4RUjxR-v-Ei_ILZUbakkHOY84GkrTZHDUhqroiDM9pKCT1JAZTymVB2zGCukA4CMy-RMLKyZyniVlYSALVkiPtTJO6U3BpBNlQBnMs_sR2rjlj9qwTOA8HY79rzH8fsvkWX6bajlIOiL4PgNHyZMe-kViYSovvy7hRVGG0PbSwD24UK7XNQ/3gs/e_dfEc82TiutUX8yD7q9aA/h3/VwN_4dVlBE74YFAdQiO6eeW4XsdYJbvQljX38E5xwj4

